

PREFEITURA DA CIDADE DO RIO DE JANEIRO Secretaria Municipal da Casa Civil Empresa Municipal de Informática - IPLANRIO

Oficio IPLANRIO/PRE nº 120

Rio de Janeiro, 07 de novembro de 2017.

Dear Mr. Atallah,

In 02/27/2014, The City of Rio de Janeiro obtained the authorization to commercialize its own domain GTLd, an honorable recognition given by this illustrious institution.

We host a World Cup in 2014 and also the Olympic and Paralympic Games RIO2016. There were numerous challenges that, with great effort, we won to reaffirm the city's aptitude to host major events, hugging people and providing the harmonization of more than one million tourists for the two weeks of more than one million tourists during the two weeks of the Olympic period. Encouraged by this background, I send this letter to suggest that Rio de Janeiro host, in July 2019, a meeting of all cities that have their own internet domains, through their respective chambers of commerce, in a manner that we can discuss issues common related to the development of our cities through the use of our own domains.

Receive my fraternal embrace and my admiration.

Sincerely,

FÁBIO PIMENTEL DE CARVALHO

CEC

Municipal Company of Technology - IPLANRIO

Mr. AKRAM ATALLAH

President of ICANN's Global Domains Division
ICANN - Internet Corporation for Assigned Anems and Numbers
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536, USA

Cc: VANDA SCARTEZINI

